
From: pwdirector@uctx.gov
To: jmunoz9@wm.com
Cc:
Subject:  Moss Ridge
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 9:33:57 AM

John,

Could you please contact Mr.  regarding issues with your trucks not picking up trash and
recycling at  Moss Ridge in the cul-de-sac. He stated is has been an on going problem since we
removed trash service off Kitty Hawk road to the front of his property.  Could you please contact Mr.

 at 

Thank you, 

Randy Luensmann
Director of Public Works
City of Universal City
Ph: 210-658-5364


